## YSP Russia continues this with its educational events for young people

Yuriy Gavrilin June 18, 2021



YSP Russia continues this month with it's many educational events for young people!

This included being invited to speak to children from elementary schools to colleges about the importance of looking after the environment and voluntary work.

YSP volunteers held a meeting with Roberto D'Agostino, the Honorary Consul of Italy in Yekaterinburg. A wonderful opportunity to be inspired and encouraged.

We hope that through all of these activities we can encourage young people to continue fostering their youthful enthusiasm into powerful initiatives that will create sustainable change for their generation!





